Christianson, Eric

From: Verveer, Michael

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 2:18 PM

To: licensing

Subject: ' FW: Follow-up Re: Hail Mary Sports Grill License Application
Categories: Eric

From: Rummel, Marsha

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 12:33 PM

To: Caleb Percevecz; Verveer, Michael; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva

Subject: Re: Follow-up Re: Hail Mary Sports Grill License Application

Hi Caleb I understand you and your partner own the Tiki Shack and the establishment is getting audited for
food/alcohol ratios that may put you in violation of license conditions for 5 of 12 months of the last year. The
Finance audit suggests you may be under reporting alcohol sales because of drink promotions, eg free corona
with purchase of food, but they would need to do more research.

This raises concerns for me re Hail Mary Sports Grill and at this point I can't support your license without more
explanation.

Marsha
Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 14, 2016, at 1:36 PM, Caleb Percevecz <hailmarymadison@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi everyone!

It was great meeting all of you. Thank you Bert for getting us all together on a group message.
We look forward to being a part of the community. Please let us know if you have any questions
or concerns as we continue to move forward.

Best

Caleb and Danny

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 14, 2016, at 12:00 PM, Bert Stitt <bertstitt@tds.net> wrote:

Greetings Caleb .... Daniel Mijal, Alex Theo, and Mrs. Percevecz

Thank you for meeting with First Settlement District neighborhood
homeowners/residents on Monday, this week.




I think I can safely say we all appreciated your openness and expressed desire to
set up a business that will respect and build our community. We want to see you
succeed in all the ways that make Madison and First Settlement a better place.

We also appreciated your generosity offering to make meeting space available to
neighborhood meetings from time to time.

It’s fair to say, I think, that we always approach liquor licensing with a certain
degree of apprehension. With that in mind I request that once you’re open we set
up a six-month set of regular monthly meetings at Hail Mary to keep in touch
with how things are going for you and for us, your neighbors.

I encourage other neighbors receiving this email to weigh in with your thoughts.
Best Regards

bert stitt




